March 13, 2020

Re: School Closure

Dear St. Joseph Community,

As many of you are aware, the Governor of West Virginia, Mr. Jim Justice, has
announced today that all schools in the state of West Virginia will close effective
Monday, March 16, 2020. The duration of the closure is unknown at this time as
state officials work to monitor the spread of COVID-19 in our region.

St. Joseph Central Catholic High School, St. Joseph Catholic School, and St. Joseph
Preschool and Nursery will follow the Governor’s mandate to close schools and
cancel all extra-curricular activities until further notice. St.Joseph Catholic Schools
will follow their respective Virtual Day policy.

St. Joseph Central Catholic High School, St. Joseph Catholic Schools, and St. Joseph
Preschool and Nursery will cancel all sessions and activities effective today, March
13, 2020, beginning at 5:30 p.m. School clubs, After Care, and athletics practices
may continue through to 5:30 p.m. today.

Please contact Dr. Templeton should you have further questions.

Prek-8: ctempleton@stjosephgs.org

High School: carol.templeton@stjosephhs.org

Stay safe and healthy,

Dr. Templeton
Principal



